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Ei260/41/14/01
FROM:  Secretary for Public Service Affairs

TO: Supervising Officers ilc Ministries/Departments

Service Driving Licence for Self-Driven Government Cars

Following the issue of this Ministry's Circular Note No. 1 of 2001, senior officers who benefit from
the exclusive use of a self-driven Government car both for official and private use, requested that the
same facilities granted to officers eligible for a chauffeur-driven car be extended to them.

2. After consultation with the Solicitor-General, it has been decided that the official self-driven
govemment car may be driven by the officer to whom the official car has been allocated and by any other

person holding a valid driving licence, provided he or she has been specifically authorised by the senior
official to do so.

3. In view of the foregoing, officers eligible for a self-driven govenment car are requested to submit
the names of three persons, whom they have authorised to drive such vehicle, as well as the additional
infermation required by the Assistant Commissioner of Police, Traffic Branch, (vide paragraph 3 of this
Ministry's Circular Note No. 1 of 2001), to the Police Department with copy to the Ministry of Finance
and to this Ministry,

4, Supervising Officers are kindly requested to bring the contents of this circular to the attention of

eligible officers.

D. P. Ruhee
Secretary for Public Service Affairs

Copy to Secretary to the Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
Financial Secretary
Commissioner of Police
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